
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

                  Magical Moment  
We would like you to share your child’s learning with us. We would love to hear about their ‘Magical Moments’ at home. Some examples could be trying to get dressed by 

themselves, putting on their coat, learning to ride a balance bike/trike or remembering to use their manners. Let us know! 

This week Nursery has been filled with laughter 
and singing!  

Well done to everyone in Nursery we were very 
impressed with how well they sang each day. 

 
In continuous provision we created ships in the 

block area, caught fish in the water, put 
Humpty Dumpty back together again and used 

instruments to accompany rhymes. We also 
pretended to be frogs sat on logs in the garden.  

 
We also talked about being a kind friend in 
circle time as part of Anti Bullying week. 

Following on from learning rhymes, we sang 
friendship songs too.   

 

Story of the Week 

Rhyme of the Week 
Please see the song links on 

seesaw and our ‘Nursery’ school 
web page  

 

We would love to see some singing 
on seesaw too, so please share it 

with us! 
 

 
 

It has been a very musical week in Nursery! Thank you to all the 
parents, carers and grandparents who came to the performance. We 
hope you all enjoyed it. We are very proud of the children and how 

well they sang for you.  
 

We have sent a song book home for you to keep and support your 
child with singing.  

Don’t forget to check our Twitter page and seesaw to see recordings of 
them performing the songs.  

 

Children In Need 
Thank you for your kind donations and support for this event. 
We took part in lots of fun activities which included making a 
spotty biscuit, a bear hunt, games and making spotty Pudsey 

and Blush bear masks. 

 


